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Hello  

We hope this letter finds you well. We appreciate your business; it has been our pleasure to work with you on your 
Medicare Advantage plan.  

We are approaching Medicare’s Annual Enrollment Period, which runs from October 15th – December 7th. We 
understand that there may be some questions surrounding the changes for plan year 2026. We want you to know that we 
are on top of everything that effects your plan and will make sure this information is relayed to you as we go into the 
Annual Enrollment Period.  

The Medicare Annual Notice of Change (ANOC) letter is an important document you receive in October. The ANOC 
outlines any changes to your Medicare Advantage or Medicare Part D plan that will go into effect the following year. Our 
office will be communicating information to you regarding the changes on your specific plan. If we have your email 
address, we will be emailing plan change information throughout the Annual Enrollment Period.  

As in past years, you will begin to see television commercials, advertisements, and receive mail regarding plans, 
changes, and benefits. Go with a name you know. We are your licensed insurance agents that can help you understand 
all the Medicare options available to you.  

Again, thank you for your business and for allowing us to help you with your Medicare Advantage plan. 

Sincerely,  
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